

Mt. Hope High School Robotics Team

Town of Bristol - Town Council 10 Court St Bristol, RI 02809

Dear Town of Bristol - Town Council,

I hope this message finds you well. On behalf of the Mt. Hope High School Robotics Team, I would like to express our sincere gratitude for your generous support. Your contributions have been significant in furthering our mission and enhancing our robotics experience.

Thanks to your generosity, we have been able to acquire essential materials and equipment, participate in competitions, and provide our students with invaluable hands-on learning opportunities in science, technology, engineering, and mathematics (STEM).

The enthusiasm and dedication of our team members have been greatly inspired by your support to our team. We are excited to share that, with your help, we achieved buying the necessary parts essential to building a robot and being able to now go to competition in January. These successes are a demonstration of the positive impact of your contributions.

We are proud to have you as part of our journey and look forward to updating you on our future projects and creativity. We would also like to formally invite you to our first competition on January 11th, 2025 @ Mount Saint Charles Academy 800 Logee St, Woonsocket, RI 02895. Thank you once again for your belief in our team and your commitment to fostering the young minds of Mt.Hope Robotics.

Sincerely,

Kyleigh Durette Student/Engineering Notebook Mount Hope High School Robotics Team durettek27@bwrsd.org